
 
 

 

 

June 28, 2021 
 
Mr. Aaron Michael West Jr. 
189 Vassar St,  
Apt 4127,  
Cambridge, MA, 02139 
 
 
Dear Mr. West Jr.,  
 
I am delighted to announce that you have been selected for the 2021-2022 Ben Gold Fellowship. 
The Ben Gold Fellowship Fund was established in 2020 and provides graduate student support in 
the School of Engineering. Among Dr. Gold’s many accomplishments he is widely acknowledged 
as one of the pioneers of the field of Digital Signal Processing. 
 
You have been selected to receive this prestigious award in recognition of your outstanding 
academic record, exceptional background, and promising future.  This fellowship will provide  
academic year support for tuition, stipend, and health insurance. If you have any questions, 
please contact Ms. Saana McDaniel.  She can be reached at saana@mit.edu.   
 
Please accept my congratulations. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Anantha P. Chandrakasan 
Dean, MIT School of Engineering 
Vannevar Bush Professor of Electrical Engineering and Computer Science 
 
Cc:  Prof. Evelyn Wang  
  Ms. S. McDaniel 

Ms. J. Mathias  
  Ms. C. Kim  
  Ms. E. Lennox 
  Ms. M.E. Sinkus 


